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DMCS Newsletter February 8, 2019 

“The purpose of my instruction is that all believers would be filled with 
love that comes from a pure heart, a clear conscience, and genuine faith.”    
1 Timothy 1:5 

Please remember DMCS in your will.  

Dear Parents- 

I know it is hard to believe, but I am getting tired of the “It’s 

STILL Snowing” Day! I really can’t believe the weather, and I 

never remember this many snow days in a two-week period. 

History in the making, I guess. 

There are many things that have been rescheduled due to the 

uncooperative weather the past two weeks. Please mark your 

calendars for these dates: 

Jesus Food Pack: 

The pack has been rescheduled for Wednesday, March 6th (Ash 

Wednesday) after Mass.  

Catholic Schools’ Week Field Trips: 

Teachers are working to reschedule these for Thursday, March 

14th. Please pay attention to their communications in order to be 

up-to-date on the plans.  

Care and Share Dress Down Day: 

Our dress down for Jesus Food has been rescheduled for next 

Thursday, February 14th. 

Open House: 

Our open house for prospective families has been rescheduled for 

Tuesday, February 12th. Please spread the 

word. 

Mass with Archbishop Hebda: 

We are trying to reschedule the Mass that 

was scheduled for today. I will keep you 

updated as I hear anything. 

Tuition and Fees have been set for next year. 

Please see the information attached to the 

newsletter for details. As we begin to look at 

enrollment for next year, I wanted to make 

sure all current families understand that 

students registered this year will be 

automatically enrolled for next year. There is 

nothing you need to do to register. You do, 

however, need to fill out a Financial Aid 

application through TADS to be considered 

for financial assistance. Many organizations that contribute to our 

aid pool have early completion dates. You do not need to wait for 

your taxes to be completed. You can use last year’s information to 

apply. If you hope to get financial assistance next year, a TADS 

financial aid application must be completed. Financial Aid will be 

awarded and letters will be sent out to families early in the spring. 

Please contact Ginger Van Hecke with any questions.  

If you have a new student to enroll, our online system is open and 

ready to accept applications. Click the link on our website to 

access this. We appreciate your help in spreading the word. 

The Catholic United Financial Raffle is still in progress. Please 

sell your family’s tickets to help us reach our goal of buying new 

tables for the cafeteria. We need your support! Every dollar raised 

stays at our school!  

 

Thank you! 

Gina Ashley 

 

 

 

http://www.divinemercycatholics.org/dmcs/


Like us on Facebook! 

Attached/Included to Folder                                                           

Financial Aid Information (attached)                                                                                                              

Family BINGO at BA (attached)                                                          

Book Week Flier (attasched) 

 Dates to Remember 

Feb. 10 Family BINGO at BA (see attached flier!) 

Feb. 12 GR. 3 to Science Museum 

Feb. 13 Gr. 4 & 5 to MN Orchestra 

Feb. 14 Happy Valentine’s Day                                                   

Care & Share Day for Jesus Food 

Feb. 15 No School DMCS 

Feb. 18 President’s Day  -  No School DMCS 

Feb. 20 8:30 Mass Gr. 2 Host 

Wednesday, February 13th, is our next turn 

in day for the Catholic United Financial 

Raffle.  This year we are raising funds for 

new cafeteria tables and upgrades.  

Students who turn in 10 tickets will be 

eligible for prize drawings on Monday.  Top 

students will receive an Amazon Dot (Echo).  

Top classroom will receive a pizza party.  

Thank you for your support! 

Change to Lunch Menu: 

Wednesday , Feb. 13  -  grilled cheese, 

tomato soup, ice cream sandwich, 

fruit/salad bar 

Thursday, Feb. 14  -  mini corn dogs, 

baked beans, chips, fruit/salad bar 

 
DMCS 2018-2019 Yearbook Online Order Information- 

Link: http://www.memorybook.com/online-pay/parent-pay/ 

DMCS Code: 164863 

Price:  $11.00 

Deadline:  Friday, March 29th 

Please let me know if you have any questions!!! 

http://www.memorybook.com/online-pay/parent-pay/

